
 
 

 
Background and Introduction 

 

Increasingly in this technological age, individuals are experiencing greater levels of 

spinal discomfort and disability related to stress and poor posture. Many people 

commonly work and play in cramped, awkward, slouched postures. The resulting 

pandemic of work and recreation-related chronic spinal disorders compromises the 

quality of our lives. Every year spinal disorders and back pain result in expenditures and 

losses of billions of dollars related to health care fees and diminished income and 

productivity.  

 

Just as the dental profession educated and empowered the public to care for their dental 

health daily, the chiropractic profession has launched an initiative to educate, empower 

and mobilize the public to “Straighten Up” and care for their posture and spinal health 

daily.  

 

The “Straighten Up” exercises printed for you are easily adaptable. They may be used 

equally well as an ergonomic break or as a warm-up or cool-down before or after 

prolonged exercise. Many prominent leaders in health care, including Tommy Thompson, 

when serving as the Secretary of the United States Department of Health and Human 

Services, have commended the individuals who developed “Straighten Up” for 

“leadership in the field of spinal health”.  

 

Straighten Up and Move is currently partnering with the United States Bone and Joint 

Decade and is proud to be a 50th Anniversary Partner to Get America Moving, an 

initiative of the President’s Council on Physical Fitness and Sports during its fiftieth 

anniversary year (1956-2006). Straighten Up was developed in collaboration with leaders 

of the World Health Organization and many other fine organizations, initiatives and 

coalitions.  

 

For information on future BJD meetings or additional translations of the ‘Straighten Up’ 

protocol, contact Dr Gary Auerbach at DrGA@garyauerbach.com or telephone 520 245 

6730. 

 




